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Circle C HOA Announcements
Submitted by Denise Nordstrom, HOA Manager

New Pool
Opening May 5!
The new pool behind the Community 

Center at La Crosse & Spruce Canyon 
is opening on May 5! Come join us for 
the grand opening on Cinco de Mayo! 

SPRING HOURS 
May 5-30

Saturday & Sunday Only, 10am-6pm

SUMMER HOURS
May 31-August 26

10am-8pm, Closed Tuesdays

FALL HOURS
August 27-September 2

Saturday & Sunday Only, 10am-6pm

HOLIDAY HOURS
Memorial Day, 4th of July,
and Labor Day: 10am-6pm

Easter Egg Recap
Thank you to everyone who participated in the CCHOA Easter Egg Hunt on April 7, 

especially our volunteers! We had over 400 children participate. Congratulations to the 
three lucky children who found the golden eggs. Maddy Evers, a beautiful 3 year old, was 
excited to claim her $25 gift card to Toys R Us. We hope the other two winners claim 
their gift cards soon! Bill Bartz with Dream Pixel Photography donated his services at the 
event and photographed many of the participants. Visit http://dreampixelphotography.
zenfolio.com/p780413632 to see all the cute pictures!

Trash Cans at Mail Centers
to be Relocated

We ran an article in the November newsletter stating that all the trash cans at the mail 
centers would be relocated. The HOA made this decision due to the concern of not 
recycling junk mail and also due to easy access to personal information. The November 
article stated that the cans would be relocated by the end of the year. They obviously 
have not yet been relocated. This is another reminder that they will now be relocated 
shortly, if not already done so. We encourage all homeowners to take their junk mail 
home, shred and recycle. 

HOA Drop Box at Main Mail Center
to be Removed

As you know, the HOA offices have been relocated to the new Community Center 
building at 7817 La Crosse Avenue, at the corner of La Crosse and Spruce Canyon next 
to Clayton Elementary School. Since we didn’t have a drop box at the new building yet, 
we left the drop box at the old office up. We have since put up a drop box at the new 
office and removed the drop box at the old office. If you need to use the drop box for 
any reason, please remember that it is now located at our new office.
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CCHOA NUMBERS

Jason Bram.......................President and Development Officer
Brad Compere...................................................Vice President
Russ Hodes...............................................................Treasurer
Chris Poynor.............................................................Secretary
Kim Ackermann.............................................. Board Member
Rob Johnson................................................... Board Member
Brad Compere................................................. Board Member
Steve Urban..................................................... Board Member
Contact the board at.....................directors@circlecranch.info

HOA Mgmt Office.......... info@circlecranch.info or 288-8663
HOA Financial Office.............................................. 451-9901
Aquatics Director..................................................... 288-4239
Newsletter Publisher
	 Peel, Inc. Sales Office.....................................512-263-9181
	 Advvertising........advertising@PEELinc.com, 512-263-9181
Circle C Amenities
Circle C Café........................................................... 288-6058
Circle C CDC.......................................................... 288-9792
Circle C Swim Center.............................................. 288-6057
Circle C Tennis Club.General@CircleCTennis.com, 301-8685
Sub Association Info:
	 KB Enclave and Fairway Estates HOA
	 Karen Hibpshman, CMCA, Manager................... 347-2891

	 Parkwest HOA
	 Goodwin Management......................................... 502-7509

	 Streetman Enclave HOA
	 Rosalind Peterson................................................. 441-1041

	 Muirfield HOA
	 Sara Huff.............................................................. 306-9352

City of Austin Solid Waste........................................... 974-1945
Dead Animal Collection............................................... 974-2000
Abandoned Vehicle....................................................... 974-8119
Pothole Complaints...................................................... 974-8750
Stop Signs.................................................................... 457-4885
Street Light Outage............................................................... 311
Schools
	 Clayton Elementary.............................................. 841-9200
	 Kiker Elementary.................................................. 414-2584
	 Gorzycki Middle School........................................ 841-8600
 	 Small Middle School............................................. 841-6700
	 Bowie High School............................................... 414-5247
SAYSA.......................................................................... 899-1049

IMPORTANT NUMBERS

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

ADVERTISING INFO
Please support the advertisers that make the Circle C Ranch 

Newsletter possible. If you are interested in advertising, please 
contact Peel, Inc. at 512-263-9181 or advertising@peelinc.com. The 
advertising deadline is the 8th of the month prior to the issue. 

ARTICLE INFO
	 The Circle C Ranch newsletter is mailed monthly to all Circle C 
Ranch residents. Residents, community groups, churches, etc. are 
welcome to submit information about their organizations in the 
newsletter. Personal news for the Stork Report, Teenage Job Seekers, 
recipes, special celebrations, and birthday announcements are also 
welcome.
	 If you have an article of interest to the community please submit 
to info@circlecranch.info by the 10th of the month. The newsletter 
can also be viewed online at www.circlecranch.info.

MISSION STATEMENT
Peel, Inc. Community Newsletters

	 Our goal is to provide the Circle C Ranch community with one 
source of local news content that is provided by Circle C residents. 
Our goal is to help build Circle C by connecting local businesses 
with residents and residents with relevant neighborhood information.

"Be the Community."

Mai
Orthodontics
www.maiorthodontics.com

6012 W. William Cannon Drive
Suite D-103

Austin, Texas 78749
512-892-1188
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512-347-9599

Not intended to solicit properties currently for sale.

Keller Williams Realty • Spyglass Point
1801 S. Mopac, Ste. 100 • Austin, Texas 78746

www.MetroAustinHomes.com

25years
experience

Bridgette R. Hearne 
ChFC CLU CASIL, Agent
3407 W Slaughter Ln  

Austin 78748
Bus: 512.441.3704

www.bridgettehearne.com
Circle C Resident

Gorzycki Mom

We all feel the same commitment to care for our families. Helping you meet your insurance 
needs is part of my commitment to you. Like a good neighbor, State Farm is there.®
CALL ME TODAY.

5) Home prices are more affordable than the peak prices of a few 
years ago…bringing more buyers into the market!

4) Pent up demand is starting to show in certain sub-markets as 
fewer homes are on the market!

3) The economy is showing continued improvement… 
which boosts confidence in the real estate market!

2) Low, Low, Low Interest Rates which improves buying power…
and rates aren’t likely to go any lower!

1) All the stars may be in alignment… if you are thinking of 
moving up your wait is over…take advantage of the  
market in 2012!  

What is your home worth?  
Prepare for 2012, Call Me Now and you’ll  
get a FREE no obligation Value Range Analysis.

If you’re not ready but curious what your neighbor’s homes  
are selling for get a free “Market Snapshot” of your area at   
www.MarketSnapShotNow.com

What are The Top 5 Reasons to move in 2012?
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GO PAPERLESS

CLASSIFIED ADS
Personal Classifieds (one time sell items, such as a used 
bike...) run at no charge to Circle C Ranch residents, limit 
30 words, please e-mail to info@circlecranch.info.
Business Classifieds (offering a service or product line for 
profit) are $65, limit 40 words, please contact Peel, Inc. at 
512-263-9181 or advertising@PEELinc.com.

ADVERTISING 
Information

Please support the businesses that advertise in the Circle C 
Ranch Newsletter. Their advertising dollars make it possible 
for all residents to receive a newsletter at no charge. No 
homeowners association funds are used to produce or mail 
the newsletters. If you would like to support the newsletter by 
advertising, please contact Peel, Inc. at 512-263-9181 or email 
advertising@PEELinc.com for ad information and pricing.

MetLife Auto & Home® can simplify your insurance—and your 
life—by helping you establish a safety net to protect your home 
and car. Contact us today at:

 Mention your employer and you could receive additional savings.

Drive up to MetLife Auto & Home®

for all of your
auto and home insurance needs.

MetLife Auto & Home is a brand of Metropolitan Property and Casualty Insurance Company and its affiliates:  Economy Fire & Casualty  
Company, Economy Preferred Insurance Company, Metropolitan Casualty Insurance Company, Metropolitan Direct Property and Casualty  

Insurance Company, Metropolitan General Insurance Company, Metropolitan Group Property and Casualty Insurance Company, and  
Metropolitan Lloyds Insurance Company of Texas, all with administrative home offices in Warwick, RI. Coverage, rates, and discounts are  

available in most states to those who qualify.  L0510107829(exp0413)(All States)  ©UFS 1004-1179

Peter P. Berardino, CEBS, CLTC
Financial Service Representative
, 512-695-2334 Cell
512-482-9026 
pberardino@metlife.com

satisfaction guaranteedfree estimates

water pressure problems
�ber optic drain line inspectionssewer & drain service 

Steve Brougher
276-7476  ∙ 2605 Buell Ave

STEVE’S
PLUMBING

REPAIR
Master 
License: 

M-39722

CCHOA NEWS
6	 CCHOA Announcements
8	 Circle C Swim Center
10	 Camp Kazoo Flyer
11	 Circle C Landscape

PARK WEST HOA NEWS
12	 Park West HOA News

CLUBS & ANNOUNCEMENTS
16	 How to Play Tennis
20	 Gorzycki Middle School News
26	 Gorzycki Chamber Orchestra News
27	 City of Austin Solid Waste Cart Placement Guidelines
27	 Fabulous Working Ladies Luncheon

NEWS YOU CAN USE
28	 How to Plan & Install Home Drip Irrigation
28	 May Events at the Wildflower Center
29	 Adoption Coalition of Texas
30	 Doggone Safe
32	 AgriLife Extension - Scale Insects
33	 A Focus on Physical Activity

BUSINESS SECTION
34	 Business Classifieds

IN EVERY ISSUE
4	 Resident Classifieds
34	 Teenage Job Seekers

RESIDENTCLASSIFIED
FREE: Several bags of “Rock City” Decorative Red Lava Rocks.  
Call 394-0691 to arrange your pickup.  (Bags are rather heavy.)
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CCHOA News
Circle C HOA Announcements

Submitted by Denise Nordstrom, HOA Manager

CAR BREAK IN AT THE SWIM CENTER
Wednesday, April 11, between 5pm-5:30pm, there was a vehicle 

break in located at the far end of the south parking lot at the Swim 
Center.  The window was broken and a purse was taken from inside 
the vehicle.  Please do not leave any valuables in sight and don’t 
transfer personal items from the interior of your car to your trunk 
after you park, do this before you arrive to your destination. If you 
have any information at all on this, please call the police.
BICYCLE LANE FOR CYCLISTS ONLY 

Attention pedestrians, we have been receiving calls from cyclists 
who have informed us that many walking pedestrians are using the 
bicycle lane instead of the sidewalk. If both cyclists and walkers are 
using the bicycle lane, this creates a potentially dangerous situation 
with passing cars. Please remember that the bicycle lane is solely 
for cyclists. If you are walking or jogging, please use the sidewalk 
instead of the bicycle lane. 
VANDALISM

Unfortunately, we are still receiving calls from various homeowners 
throughout the community who are reporting vandalism. Lately, 
we have heard reports of egging homes along Back Bay, vandalizing 
Easter decorations, and stealing personal property outside of people’s 
homes. Police have informed these homeowners to always call the 
police in these situations. Even if they are simply kids playing a 
prank, the police take the situation very seriously. If you notice any 
suspicious activity, please report it to the police by either calling 
311 in non-emergency situations or 911 for emergencies. Let’s 
work together on putting a stop to the crimes happening in our 
community. 
HAVE YOU RECEIVED A DEED RESTRICTION? 

As reported in each month’s newsletter, the HOA staff drives at 
least two sections of the neighborhood per month to note violations 
of the Declaration of Covenants, Conditions and Restrictions. These 
commonly include: front yard landscape maintenance (mowing, 
edging, free of weeds), home maintenance (paint, screens, siding) 
and recreational vehicles (boats, RV’s, trailers) parked in the driveway. 
The HOA is required by state law to notify owners in writing via 
certified mail and allow for the homeowner to request a hearing 
before the board of directors. If you receive a letter, please contact 
us at the HOA office and let us know your individual situation. We 
would like to work with you to bring your home into compliance. 
If you would like to report a violation, you can do so via our website 
at www.circlecranch.info.
SCOOP THE POOP

As reported in last month’s newsletter, we have had some 
homeowners complain about dog owners not picking up after their 
dogs along La Crosse and other commons areas. Thank you to all 
the dog owners who have made an effort to comply. However, we 
are now receiving reports that dog owners are not picking up after 

their dogs on private lawns, not just in the commons areas. This is 
happening particularly for corner lots. If you are walking your dog 
throughout the community, please be respectful of other people’s 
property and the commons areas by picking up after your dog. 
COMMUNITY CENTER

Thank you to everyone who has stopped by the new Community 
Center. We have received some very positive feedback about the new 
facility. We have already begun taking reservations and have all types 
of events already booked, from weddings and parties to book clubs 
and business meetings. The facility was designed to meet the needs 
of all types of events. If you haven’t already done so, come stop by 
and check it out. 

If you have a special event coming up and you’d like to host it at 
the Community Center, check out our website, www.circlecranch.
info, to find more information. Please check the website frequently 
for updates. With this being a brand new facility, issues are coming 
up that we hadn’t anticipated. Please be patient with us during this 
initial phase. If you have any questions, please call 288-8663 or email 
ashley@circlecranch.info. 
CITY OF AUSTIN GROW GREEN PROGRAM 
RELEASES NEW TREE CARE BULLETIN

In response to the drought conditions last year that affected so 
many Texas trees, the City of Austin Grow Green Program has 
prepared a Tree Care bulletin for their Grow Green Program. You can 
get a copy at local nurseries or at www.austintexas.gov/Watershed/
GrowGreen
NEWSLETTER BY EMAIL 

We published an article in last month’s newsletter on how to receive 
the newsletter electronically to save paper. The website link that we 
posted didn’t work for some people. If you would like to receive the 
newsletter electronically, try this link instead: http://www.peelinc.
com/residentsNewsletterSubscriptions.php. You may choose to have 
an email sent to you with a link to a PDF of the newsletter, you can 
choose for the electronic copy instead of having it mailed to you, 
you may choose to have both the electronic copy and hard copy sent 
to you, or you may choose to be removed from the list altogether. 
LANDSCAPE LETTER

At the turn of the year, we started driving the neighborhood and 
sending out landscaping letters to all homeowners whose yards were 
not in compliance. Our main attempt was to get a response from the 
owner of the home to let us know what their plans were to improve 
the yard. Many homeowners did respond back to us with some 
beautiful plans, and we appreciate their compliance. We have begun 
to drive through the neighborhood again to recheck the homes that 
we sent letters to. If you have not contacted us with a plan or have 
not re-landscaped your yard, please contact us immediately to let us 
know your plans. If we do not hear from you, you should expect to 

(Continued on Page 8)
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w ant t o p a y less  
p r o p e r t y t a x? 

512-650-2946 ·     T A XHELP@ T AX T I GER.C O M 

W h o We Are  

O u r V a lu e 

O u r Ad v an t age

Contingency fee, only bill if client saves money (risk free)
Industry low fee structure - 35% of net savings 

Industry’s highest success rate (95%) 
Industry’s largest average savings (13%) 

Austin’s premier tax reduction experts
Aggressive taxpayer advocates

No Taxation without Representation

•



8     Circle C Ranch Newsletter  - May 2012	 Copyright © 2012 Peel, Inc.

CCHOA News
CCHOA Announcements-
(Continued from Page 6)
be hearing from us shortly by either another 
letter or contacting you directly. Thank you 
for making Circle C a beautiful place to live.
SNAKES AND OTHER WILDLIFE

We wanted to remind everyone that it’s 
that time of year when the weather is getting 
warmer, so snakes and other wildlife are 
starting to show up in the community. Be 
careful when you are walking the trails or in 
the greenbelts. 
CITY OF AUSTIN CODE ON LITTER

A little known City of Austin Code (10-5-
43) addresses litter removal. Litter is defined 
as garbage, trash, rubbish, ashes, manure, 
waste, cloth or rags, paper or cardboard, 
leaves, grass cuttings, or refuse. This code 
requires property owners to remove litter 
from one-half of the street adjacent to 
the owner or occupant’s property. For our 
neighborhood, this means that yard debris 
must be disposed of properly; it is a violation 
of City of Austin Code to leave it in the 
street. Please be sure to keep the street and 
curb line in front of your home swept clean. 
Do your part to keep Circle C beautiful.

Further, City of Austin Watershed 
Protection addresses this same issue if leaves 
and clippings are left in the street, swept or 
blown into the street or sewer system. This 
debris eventually ends up in the sewer system 
and pollutes our waterways. 

www.PEELinc.com

Support Your Community Newsletter

ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS
TO YOUR NEIGHBORS

PEEL, INC.
community newsletters

Ryan Lundberg
Sales Manager

512-263-9181  ext 23
ryan@PEELinc.com

Circle C Swim Center
Submitted by Brody McKinley, Aquatics Director

CIRCLE C SWIM CENTER
MAY POOL HOURS

•	 Monday - Friday 
........... 6-10am(Lap Swim Only)
......3:30-8pm(Rec & Lap Swim)

•	 Saturday
........... 7-10am(Lap Swim Only)
....10am-6pm(Rec & Lap Swim)

•	 Sunday
....10am-6pm(Rec & Lap Swim)

CIRCLE C COMMUNITY 
CENTER MAY POOL HOURS

•	 Saturday - Sunday
................................. 10am-6pm
Opening day for Community 

Center Pool is May 5 (May change 
depending on weather)

for more information  
Web: www.ccswim.net

Email: customerservice@ccswim.net
Phone: 512-288-6057

ATTENTION LAP SWIMMERS:
At the Swim Center Pool, lanes that are open 
for resident lap swim will be marked with an 
orange cone.
GROUP SWIM LESSONS: 
It’s swim lesson time again at the Circle C 
Swim Center, and classes are already filling 
up. Whether you have a little one wanting to 
jump in the water or your swimmer is ready to 
dive onto the Select Team, we have classes for 
everyone in the family. Summer is just around 
to corner, make sure your kiddos are ready to 
stay safe at the pool this year and sign them up 
early. Please come by and see Coach Amanda 
for an evaluation Sundays from 4-6pm or the 
first Friday of the month, evaluation times vary. 
PRIVATE SWIM LESSONS: 
Can’t make 8 classes in a row? Not a problem! 
Sign your swimmer up for private lessons with 
one of our top-notch instructors. With three 
instructors to choose from, there is availability 
for the busiest schedules. Come by the swim 
center front desk and sign up today with Coach 
Amanda, Coach Hayley or Coach Kyle. 
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Specializing in 
obstetrics, gynecology 

and infertility.
Drs. Landwermeyer, Eduardo, Schneider, Hart 
and Walker take pride in delivering the highest 

standard of OB/GYN care today. 

NEW! Access your lab results, billing 
information, medical forms, refill prescriptions, 
and ask questions securely online through our 

Patient Portal at www.hillcountryobgyn.com.

Hill Country 
OB/Gyn Associates, P.A.

for all phases of a woman’s life

 (512) 462-1936 
www.hillcountryobgyn.com

Hours: M-Th 8:00am - 4:30pm • F 8:00am - 12:00pm • 7:30 am and lunch hour appts. available

Connect with us online at
www.facebook.com/
hillcountryobgyn

Twitter
@AHCOBGYN

Moving to the Lakeway Regional 
Medical Center Campus in April 2012

Three locations to serve you:

Hill Country 
OB/Gyn Associates, P.A.

Slaughter Ln.

Br
od

ie 
Ln

.

9805 Brodie Lane
Austin, Texas 78748

1008 Ranch Road 620 South, Suite 250
Lakeway, Texas 78734

Hill Country 
OB/Gyn Associates, P.A.

RR 62
0

Lakeway Blvd.

Hill 
Country 

OB/Gyn 
Associates, 

P.A.

Hwy. 290

FM
 1

82
6

7900 FM 1826, Suite 200
Austin, Texas 78737
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Park West HOA News
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Circle C Landscape
Submitted by Susan Hoover

We have been quite pleased with the re-growth of all the vegetation 
during this spring. Hopefully, we will have gotten a few rains and 
everything will stay green for a bit longer! That being said, the City 
of Austin continues with Stage 2 water restrictions. Everyone is still 
limited to one time per week watering and for homeowners, either 
Saturday or Sunday is your watering day, depending on your address.

We have noticed that a lot of you have been busy working in your 
yard. If you are revising your yard to the new Water Wise guidelines, 
please make sure you submit your plan to the Architectural Control 
Committee for review. The guidelines, forms, and procedures can be 
found on the Circle C website at www.circlecranch.com. 

On the commons areas, we will be busy with all of the regular 
maintenance. We will be spreading ant bait, doing a light fertilization, 
and keeping up with the numerous weeds. We are focusing on the 
health status of the trees. They suffered during last year’s drought and 
we are keeping our eyes on those that have not recovered completely. 
For improvements, we are concentrating on implementing more 
water saving measures throughout the community. These include 
adding bubblers to trees, installing drip irrigation in key locations, 
using rock work to enhance the overall landscape look while 
diminishing water run-off and continuing our drought resistant 
plantings where possible. We have also been busy with the new 
vegetation at the Circle C Community Center. Getting everything 
in and established before the hot summer months has been a priority.

One of the areas at the Community Center is being used to 
grow a native grass mix recommended by the Lady Bird Johnson 
Wildflower Center. Their product called Habiturf is a ground cover 
alternative that uses three native seeds: buffalo grass, blue gramma, 
and curley mesquite. We have used it in the area to the east of the 
pool, a large area that was used for staging during the construction 
and needed re-vegetation. We are looking forward to seeing how 
this area establishes, and hopefully using it in future areas that are 
non-irrigated to save water.

May is a good month for the following landscaping tasks: pruning 
back the early spring flowering plants, mulching everything well for 
the upcoming hot summer, broadcast treating for fire ants, and of 
course, general maintenance to keep everything looking in top shape!

At no time will any source be allowed to use the Circle C Ranch Newsletter's 
contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any 
media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose 
of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, or other 
self amplification, under penalty of law without written or expressed permission 
from Peel, Inc. The information in the Circle C Ranch Newsletter is exclusively 
for the private use of the Circle C HOA and Peel, Inc.

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of 
their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its 
employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in 
articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for 
the advertising content with this publication. All warranties and representations 
made in the advertising content are solely that of the advertiser and any such 
claims regarding its content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of 
such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the 
publisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or 
typographical mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated 
above or in the case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any 
other liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely 
manner, except as limited to liabilities stated above.
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Park West HOA News
Park West HOA News

(Specifically for Park West Residents)
Submitted by Dorian de Wind

MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD
We hope you are enjoying our beautiful 

community and green, green, green 
everywhere! Please remember to program 
your sprinkler system to automatically 
water your front lawn and bedding areas 
on a regular basis now that the rainy 
season has tapered off. City of Austin 
watering restrictions are in effect – consult 
the mail center bulletin boards or www.
waterwiseaustin.org for current restrictions.

Please, please! Landscaping changes must 
be in accord with Circle C guidelines. In 
addition, any proposed changes to the 
front yard landscaping must be approved 
by the Park West Landscape Committee 
prior to execution. Landscape Committee 
review is required to ensure that Park West 
Appearance Standards are being observed as 
well as the Circle C restrictions.

If you wish to change the exterior 
appearance of your building or fencing in 
any way, you must obtain approval from the 
Circle C Architectural Committee (please 
send a courtesy copy of the filing to the Park 
West Board).

Materials for garden and building 
construction projects may not be delivered 
or stored on the street. To avoid a rules 
violation notice, please contact the Board if 
you plan to store materials on your driveway 
for more than two days. 

Thank you for being a good Park West 
neighbor and observing our Rules. The Rules, 
Appearance Standards and all other Park 
West Homeowners’ Association documents 
are available to view/download at the Park 
West website. 

If you are not yet registered at the 
Park West website (www.hoatown.com/
Parkwest/), which has restricted access for 
Park West residents only, please contact the 
Web Administrator, Jackie Rollins, at 940-
5745, for registration instructions. 

A Happy Mother’s Day to all our mothers, 
grandmothers, and great-grandmothers – 
and to all those celebrating their loved ones 
on this well-deserved day of honor!

LANDSCAPER NEWS
March had rainfall totals between 3 and 

6 inches, depending on the Austin area. We 
also had above normal temperatures that led 
to an early spring. Plants leafed out early 
and grass began to grow, especially weeds. 
Some weed species have a lower temperature 
threshold and are able to begin growing 
faster, sooner than Bermuda or Zoysia grass.

We trimmed back all knockout roses the 
last week of February and the beginning 
of March. We mowed around the east and 
west mail centers, including the new area 
that is now opened up behind the west mail 
center. We over-seeded Bermuda seed in all 
yards that are Bermuda, especially in patchy 
areas or low-density areas. We only had a 
few irrigation checks and repairs during 
March. We fertilized with a high quality 
pre-emergent fertilizer at the beginning of 
March and scheduled mowing of lot 103 for 
the first or second week of April.

Pearson Landscape Service participated 
in the Texas Independence Relay. We raised 
$1,000 for the wildfire victims in Bastrop. 
The race was a 12-person relay for 203 miles 
from Bastrop to East Houston. We alternated 
running for 36 hours. 

Thank you.
Scott Smith, Pearson Landscape Service.

“THE NEIGHBORHOOD”
It is not often that we can provide 

feedback on an item that has been discussed 
in one edition of our Park West column, 
immediately thereafter in the next month’s 
column. The fact that we can do just that 
in this May issue attests to the interest and 
goodwill of Park West resident Don Busby 
and his non-profit organization, “The 
Neighborhood.”

You’ll remember the story we wrote 
about disabled Vietnam War veteran Allen 
Hancock in the April issue.

Already suffering from a wartime injury to 
his right leg, Allen was involved in a serious 
motorcycle accident in Oak Hill last May. 
As a result of that accident, Allen underwent 
above-knee amputation of his left leg and has 

been in and out of Veterans Administration 
hospitals and now wears a not-very-well-
fitting prosthetic limb.

Through the efforts and goodwill of 
Veterans of Foreign Wars (VFW) Post 
4443 just west of Oak Hill, regular citizens, 
and the generosity of local merchants and 
organizations, Allen now has a place to live 
in on the grounds of the Post. While all 
these people and organizations have done a 
marvelous job for Allen, there are still some 
things this veteran needs.

In the April column we wrote:
“The things we can do for this deserving 

veteran run from getting him a few household 
items, bringing him some home-made cookies, 
helping him with his shopping, taking him out 
to lunch, to just stopping by for a little chat.”

And we asked for your help. As you have 
gathered by now, Don Busby offered his and 
his group’s assistance right away.

First, about Don’s organization, “The 
Neighborhood.” Several people who had 
worked on various non-profit and mission 
projects over the past few years decided last 
fall to form a non-profit to assist with needs 
that were not being met from other sources.

The Neighborhood was formalized in 
January 2012 and meets on the first Saturday 
morning of each week to discuss needs. The 
organization was open to anyone who wanted 
to join. The original group consisted of three 
from Circle C -- Don Busby, Pete Wainscott 
and Mike Lawrence -- then joined by Michael 
Cress of Dripping Springs, Jim Cannon of the 
Barton Skyway area, and Jeff Howard of Travis 
Country. Others have been added since .

The first project was at the end of January. 
The Neighborhood served hamburgers to 
homeless children and their families at the 
Empowerment Academy (approximately 
150 attended). In late February, The 
Neighborhood traveled to the community 
of Dale, about 25 miles southeast of Austin, 
to build a pad at the foot of a wheelchair 
ramp for an ALS (Lou Gehrig’s disease) 
patient who was wheelchair bound and his 

(Continued on Page 14)
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THE GOLDWASSER ADVANTAGE LISTING SYSTEM WORKS!! 

6829 Beatty Drive - $310,000
4 BR / 2 BA / 2,094 sf

SOLD IN 1 DAY

www.GoldwasserRealEstate.com

Chad Goldwasser
512.750.8333
chad@goldwasserrealestate.com

9024 Heiden Lane 
3 BR / 2 BA / 1,426 sf

$260,000

6115 Ricker Hill Lane
5 BR / 3.5 BA / 3,640 sf

$385,000

7228 Tanaqua Lane 
4 BR / 3.5 BA / 3,515 sf

$ TBD REAL ESTATE
Goldwasser

CHAD GOLDWASSER HAS SOLD MORE HOMES IN 
CIRCLE C IN THE PAST YEAR THAN ANY OTHER AGENT!

4808 Hibiscus Valley Dr - $315,000
4 BR / 2.5 BA / 2,459 sf

SOLD IN 1 DAY

10805 Greymere Court - $320,000 
4 BR / 2.5 BA / 2,894 sf

SOLD IN 5 DAYS

Goldwasser Listings that  RECENTLY SOLD

11230 Tracton Lane - $350,000
4 BR / 3.5 BA / 3,428 sf

SOLD IN LESS 

THAN 30 DAYS

10301 Cyrus Cove  - $230,000
3 BR / 2.5 BA / 1,901 sf

10341 Snapdragon Dr. - $275,000 
3 BR / 2 BA / 1,891 sf

6617 Haswell Lane - $235,000
3 BR / 2 BA / 1,746 sf

10023 Austral Cove - $377,500 
4 BR / 3.5 BA / 3,708 sf

Goldwasser Listings that are  UNDER CONTRACTGoldwasser Listings 
that are

AVAILABLE NOW 

Goldwasser Real Estate Listings Sell Faster 
and for More Money than other Austin 
Brokerage Listings, 4 YEARS IN A ROW! 

SOLD IN LESS 

THAN 30 DAYS

UNDER CONTRACT BEFORE 

IT WENT ON THE MARKET

UNDER CONTRACT

IN LESS THAN 30 DAYS

SOLD IN 32 DAYS
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(Continued on Page 15)

Park West HOA News- (Continued from Page 12)

Vietnam War Veteran Allen Hancockdriveway was sandy clay and presented a potential problem when 
muddy. The pad consisted of pavers placed on a hard clay base. (See 
photo). The ramp itself was constructed by The Busby Foundation 
-- read more about the Foundation below.

The Neighborhood seeks ways to help the less fortunate. They have 
purchased temporary motel stays for homeless families while they 
await more permanent housing arrangements, purchased toiletries 
for Austin Baptist Chapel and helped with some car repair needs. 
The Neighborhood also assisted one of the families depicted in the 
Austin American Statesman for Christmas.

As of this writing, Don Busby has already met with veteran Allen 
Hancock to personally assess how The Neighborhood can help Allen.

I am sure Park West residents join me in extending our appreciation 
to Don and his organization.

Members of our community who want to contribute towards 
Allen’s cause, to The Neighborhood in general or perhaps want to 
join The Neighborhood can contact Don at dbusby@commercegrp.
com or ddewind@austin.rr.com . (Use the latter specifically for 
contributions and support for the disabled veteran). At the moment, 
The Neighborhood is in need of men’s clothing -- preferably summer 
clothing, jeans, T-shirts, caps, shoes -- for the homeless.

Now a word about Don’s other commendable organization, the 
Busby Foundation, named after Don’s son, Bo Busby, who was a 
member of our community and who died as a result of ALS -- also 
known as Lou Gehrig’s Disease. 

 

 

*  Repaints -
    Interior, exterior, and much more 
*  Free on-site estimates 
*  Established company for 17 years
*  BBB member
*  Painting, staining, and popcorn ceiling removal 

Please contact Robby Chapman at
512-632-5990 with D&W Painting, Inc.
or by email - robby@dwpainting.com

We look forward to helping you
create your perfect home!

AAA Repair Facility  
ASE Master Techs

Computer Diagnostics
Nationwide Repair Warranty

Courtesy Shuttle

ECO Friendly Oil Option
State Inspections

Full Service Oil Changes
30/60/90K Maintenance
Pre-purchase Inspections

Superior Service for You, Your Car (& Your Dog)

Rebate Gift Cards
Up to $55

3416 W. William Cannon @ Brodie Next to Culver’s

891-7800www.kwikkarsw.com

Family Owned
& Operated
Mark & Jan

Welp   

Customer Dog Park•Coffee Bar•Children’s Playroom

LUBE & TUNE
Southwest
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The Busby Foundation works alongside 
the national ALS organization to provide 
assistance to families as they battle this 
disease. Its mission is to “empower central 
Texas ALS patients and their families.” 

Whether you are coping with ALS, you 
desire to volunteer or help in a financial 
way, or just want to learn more about the 
Foundation, please go to the website, www.
BusbyALS.org .

And finally, there are other individuals 
and/or groups in Park West who help out 
those in need. If you would like a forum to 
present your cause and enlist others to join 
you, please forward information to your 
column editor.

EDITOR’S NOTE
In the Board of Directors’ Message we were 

rightly reminded of Mother’s Day coming 
up on May 13.

May also happens to be a month with 
several patriotic commemorations and events 
that should give us an opportunity to take 
time out of our hectic schedules to reflect 
on the freedoms and blessings we have and 
to thank those who fought for them and, 
in too many instances, made the ultimate 
sacrifice for us.

First, the entire month of May is “National 
Military Appreciation Month” (NMAM) 
designated by Congress to give our nation 
“a time and place on which to focus and 
draw attention to our many expressions of 
appreciation and recognition of our armed 
services via numerous venues and also to recall 
and learn about our vast American history.”

Then we have, Loyalty Day ( May 1), 
Victory in Europe Day (May 8), Military 
Spouse Appreciation Day (May 11), Armed 
Forces Day (May 19). Finally, National 

Maritime Day (Also honoring our Merchant 
Marine) on May 22 and, on May 28, 
Memorial Day, a day to remember and 
honor those who have given their lives for 
our country, but also to appreciate all those 
who are serving today and who have served 
in the past in our uniformed services. 

A good month to frequently and proudly 
display the American flag. 

The web site http://www.infoplease.com/
spot/flagetiquette1.html has some good 
rules and suggestions for the proper display 
of our flag.
SEE YOU IN MAY

Please contact Dorian de Wind at 
ddewind@austin.rr.com by May 5 with 
your inputs for the June edition of your Park 
West column. 

Is Your BBQ Ready for Summer Grilling?
Let us clean and renew your grill for healthier, safer cooking!

“It’s a dirty job, and you don’t want to do it.”

Our complete BBQ cleaning Service:

Removes harmful carcinogens that can 
be transferred to your food
Removes all traces of grease, fat, 
and carbon
Prevents future corrosion
Helps extend the life of your grill
Prevents flare ups and fires
Protects your valuable investment

Visit our website for complete details
BEFORE AFTER

Austin BBQ Cleaning
(512) 689-4477 // www.AustinBBQCleaning.com

gerry@austinbbqcleaning.com
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CIRCLE C TENNIS MANAGER

GIVES ADVICE ON HOW TO PLAY TENNIS
Submitted by Fernando Velasco, General Manager, Circle C Tennis Club

In the previous issue, I answered questions 
about beginning to play tennis, and how to 
select tennis shoes. In this issue, I will answer 
questions regarding the proper selection of 
proper tennis attire.

Q: I want to start playing tennis, do I 
need special tennis clothes? A: The beauty of 
the sport is that you do not need to spend a 
great deal of money to purchase proper tennis 
attire. For men, a comfortable loose t-shirt 
and shorts with pockets will work nicely. 
For ladies, a t-shirt and a skirt or shorts with 
pockets to place the ball in when not in play.

Q: Are there any shirt styles better than 
other for men? A: Men have few options on 
shirts. The “polo” look is still popular but 
most players prefer the “crew” look. For a 
while, the “sleeveless” shirt was the “in” look 
when “Rafa” Nadal and other tour players 
were wearing it. This faded away when 
most changed his style to the “crew” look. 
Most players prefer the body map mesh and 
wicking for better cooling and ventilation. 
One hundred percent cotton t-shirts will get 
heavy and wet during the summer months 
and do not cool off the body as much as the 
new “wet and dry” materials. 

Q: How about shorts for men? A: Tennis 
shorts come in different in seam sizes. The 
inseams range from 7” to 10” to fit to the 
man’s height. They also have elastic stretching 
properties and will have two pockets in the 
front. They are woven shorts with wicking 
fabric finish to allow maximum stretching 
properties. Some poly knit shorts are also 
popular and they are very light and flexible. 

Q: What about women’s shirts? A: 
Women are much more aware of a proper 
fit for their tennis outfits. The three most 
popular styles are the “tank top”, the “v-neck” 
and the “polo” shirt. Some women, who are 
aware of the damage that the sun may cause, 
will choose to have the full pullover that 
covers their neck and their arms. The popular 
“dry-fit” material is their number one choice 

with mesh inlets and some with full mesh in 
the back for cooling purposes. Colors will 
change from season to season and most of 
the women will stay with one particular fit

Q: What about shorts vs skirts? A: That 
is another major decision that women will 
need to make. The popular woven shorts 
allow maximum flexibility. These will also 
range on length from 12.5” to 14.5”. Most 
skirts now have a compression short with 
pockets included with the skirt. Some prefer 
the flare skirt, while others like the side inset. 
Still, many prefer the woven short with fixed 
waist and front pockets for holding the tennis 
ball not in play. 

Q: What about tennis dresses? A: They 
are on their way back to becoming stylish. 
Many tennis professionals are wearing them. 
Most companies will have one or two styles 
of dresses for each season. They either have a 
racerback tank with mesh insets with V-neck, 
back and side panels. They also have tank 
dresses with elastic straps, internal support 
bra, overlay front panel and pleated skirts. It 
will all depend on the proper fit.

In the next issue, I will answer questions 
about what to do after taking a series of 
lessons and you are practicing with a partner 
or spouse. Until then, start shopping around 
for your tennis outfit and begin playing the 
“sport of a lifetime: Tennis”. :Like one of 
my students tells her accounting clients to 
use the “KISS” method, the same goes for 
tennis outfits: Keep it Simple, Simple, Simple 
and have fun!!

CONGRATULATIONS TO
OUR CIRCLE C TENNIS
“1O & UNDER TEAMS”

Our “10 and under” tams have qualified 
for the finals of the CATA-USTA Playoffs 
following their successful rounds of play. The 
Circle C Aces will be bidding for first place in 
the league, and the Circle C Red, for fifth place. 
Matches are scheduled for April 28 and results 
will be announced in the June Newsletter.

“CIRCLE C ACES”
Colin Doles, Brooke Taylor, Sol-Marie 

Nordstrom, William Ansdell, and Logan Lewis. 
Not in picture: Rohan Bhavsar, Jordan Jewell 

and Alex Johnson 

“CIRCLE C RED”
Eleanor Nelson, Sydney Johnson, Kayleigh 

Shumaker, Jaxson Hataway, Meagan Zeng and 
Arik Suez. Not in picture: Gabriella Saidleman, 

and Satvick Raghunathan

CIRCLE C 8.0 SUPER SENIORS
WIN CHAMPIONSHIP

The Circle C 8.0 Super Seniors (60 and 
over) Team captured First Place in the USTA 
League. They finished the season with a 7-1 
record. Players on the team are: Don Primosic 
(captain), Steve Thurber, Del Campbell, 
Andrew Kugler, Larry Eichenbaum, Bill 
Terry, Carl Morris, Jack Clow, Karl Kamrath, 
Richard Pleasant, Randy Dryer, Ron Tope 
and Fernando Velasco. They qualified to play 
Sectionals in New Braunfels in November. 
Good luck team!!
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   John Squires and the Squires’ Team with Keller Williams Realty, your neighbors and Realtors for life! 

Call John Squires for an easy 
appointment to provide you 
with a free, no-obligation 
market analysis on your valu-
able Circle C Ranch home.  
John offers move-up and 
move-down plans to fit your 
specific needs.  We provide 
FULL marketing of your 
home with flexible commis-
sions and no hidden fees. Go 
to SquiresTeam.com to view 
all of John’s listings and virtu-
al tours. 
#1 agent in Circle C Ranch 
with  350 homes successfully 
“SOLD!”
#10 team in Austin out of 
Austin’s “Top 50” teams. 
Austin resident since 1963. 

Call Kevin Scragg, 
your Circle C 
neighbor, at (512)
529-8763 to see any 
home on the market 
and for all leases! 

SquiresTeam.com 

John’s “Sell” phone is
(512) 970-1970! 

The reason I ask is because that is the average number of days in which my listings 
usually sell in this Circle C market.  In most instances, it has become a seller’s mar-
ket, just as I predicted last September in our newsletter when we saw the transition 
happening.  We have found that when the seller’s employ the Squires Team selling 
strategies and staging recommendations, the chances of their homes selling in 8 days 
is not only a possibility, but a probability.  We have a professional staging company 
we employ or if your house is 80+% ready to go, we can save you money by helping 
you stage the home for free.  Give us a call and we’ll set up an appointment for a no-
obligation visit to your valuable Circle C Ranch property.   You ready now?  We 
work 7 days per week by appointment and at your convenience, day or night. 

98.6

Got 8 days? 

Yes, we realize this is the average temperature of the human body.  The reason this number 
is special to the Squires Team is that it is the average sales-price percentage to full-price ra-
tio we’ve attained in Circle C.  We sell homes over full-price, full price, and some slightly 
under.  Our average listing sale is 98.63% of full price. If you really want your home 
“Sold!” for more money and in less time, please employ the Squires Team to list your valua-
ble Circle C Ranch property.  If another real estate company claims to have a higher sales 
percentage than 98.63 %, they’re probably using an inaccurate thermometer!  Don’t let a 
realtor use the wrong thermometer on you!  Call John and feel well to sell. 
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Call John directly at (512) 970-1970 on his 
“sell” phone any time for an easy appointment!

SquiresTeam.com 

No one works harder or smarter to help you sell or purchase your 
valuable Circle C properties.  What we do for you. 

1) An HONEST and ACCURATE “maximum seller net” pricing 
strategy for your home.  

2) Professionally stage your home  for you at no cost. 
3) Offer professional handyman services from minor repairs to 

entire home renovations. 
4) Offer professional landscape services from curb appeal to 

entire yard transformations. 
5) Professional marketing using an $8,000 digital camera with 4 

lenses and software to provide the cleanest sharpest pictures 
available for internet and flyer advertising. 

6) Provide a list of different strategies/facets to advertise your 
home for maximum marketing exposure to the world as 
quickly and completely as possible. 

7) Offer generous move-up and move-down plans to fit every 
families needs. 

8) One point contact at (512) 970-1970 so there is no “big team” 
confusion, mixed signals or missed deadlines. 

9) Insure a smooth, successful  transaction start to finish. 
10) Negotiate moving schedules/timing/leasebacks to insure no 

hassles or disrupted transitions. 

9508 Colebrook-- Gorgeous “Vintage” 
home with huge bedrooms, 4 living are-
as, wood floors and granite kitchen at 
3744 sq. ft. per tax record.  Sides up to 
greenbelt park and has an in-ground, 
heated pool.  UNDER CONTRACT in 3 
days for full price. 

6825 Tanaqua— Stunning 
Country French brick with 
park-like back yard.  Beauti-
ful addition with beaded wood 
ceilings, soaring ceilings, big 
game room and master.  UN-
DER CONTRACT in 2 days 
with multiple offers. 

Below is a quick snapshot of John’s client’s properties that have had 
contracts placed on them within the last 10 days.  In many cases in Circle 
C real estate, it has become a seller’s market if the homes are properly 
cleaned, staged, updated and priced correctly.  If you would like a free, 
no-obligation market profile of your valuable home, please allow us to 
apply for the job.  Thank you so much!          

JUST LISTED!!  6605 Toolwrich— This gorgeous Streetman , Barton 1, 
model-home plan has all the room for a growing family.  Distressed,  Mahog-
any hardwood floors take you through the home to a beautiful, private back 
yard view.  The granite/stainless kitchen looks over the fam. rm. w/soaring 
ceilings.  The back yard is an oasis. Media room and 2 offices! Stunning! 

The Squires Team is always looking for new ways to 
help their clients with their moving process and ease the 
stress of selling and buying new homes.  Their latest 
addition is a 16’ fully-enclosed trailer with  a garage 
door ramp for easy loading and unloading.  Any seller 
or buyer that needs to use the trailer to move household 
goods to and from storage or between houses may uti-
lize it for  absolutely free.  It is a lightweight trailer 
that can be easily pulled, but if you do not have a vehi-
cle suitable, I’ll pull it for you for any local  neighbor-
hood moves.  It has come in very handy the first week 
with 3 clients already utilizing it!  Call and it’s yours! 
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Fast, free appraisals; I will 
come to your business or 
home. I have been buying 
cars in Austin for over 18 
years. Why drive all over 
town? I’ll buy any make, 
model or year vehicle. 
Please call Patrick for 

your fast, free appraisal. 

(512) 750-8289

Licensed - Bonded - Insured
www.downunderautosales.com

dwnunder@hotmail.com 

 I’ll buy
your car!!

Gorzycki Middle School News
ANNA BOWERS, 8TH GRADE STUDENT, ADVANCED TO STATE LEVEL OF

THE NATIONAL GEOGRAPHY BEE HELD IN BEDFORD, TEXAS ON MARCH 26.
Submitted by Mary Jo Wood

Note: Anna made a perfect score in the 
preliminary round, went through the 2nd 
round and made it to “the final ten. “ (Only 
six girls competed at the state level, and Anna 
was the last girl standing.) Anna said her 
father went to the school where the winner 
came from – small world!

ORIGINAL INTERVIEW NOTES
Anna Bowers 3/22/2012 at GMS Library 
during Gorzycki’s “Excel” class, Period 6. 

Interviewed by Mary Jo Wood,
GMS PTA Historian

Q. How does it feel to advance to state-
level competition?

Like you’re climbing a mountain. 
Sometimes you feel like you’re on a cliff, 
but you look up and you can see the 
mountaintop in the clouds. You’ve gotten 

this far, and you don’t want to fall and break 
your neck or start over, so you get over it. 
There’s some fear, but there’s also passion.
Q. What kinds of things do you say to 
yourself to stay calm and grounded during 
a competition?

I don’t really say things to myself. I feel scared 
all the time, but once I’m being tested -- all 
the anxiety goes. Then all that’s left is “just 
the world.” That’s because when I’m asked a 
question, I start to picture in my mind maps of 
places I’ve studied, like a map of Africa I studied 
using Google maps. All the other things I’m 
passionate about, like music and writing help 
me, and I can see how everything connects 
to everything else. It’s like an endless loop of 
pictures that cycle through your mind. Every 
thought goes back to the original thought.

Q. How do you find the right answers?
By being prepared. You just sort of lose 

yourself when studying. The atlas is out all 
the time at my house, and I’m GLUED to it. 
I also use Google for quiz sites like Sheppard 
Software all the time. The quiz site will ask 
you where a place is, then you answer. Then 
after you’ve answered the question, and you 
got it right, it reinforces the information in 
your head. I keep maps everywhere - in the 
car, just everywhere. The atlas is always open. 
Q. What happens when you miss a 
question during a competition?

I’ve missed bunches of questions. No one 
aces everything, unless you’re a robot! I beat 
up myself a little, thinking something like 
“That’s the worst mistake EVER, how could 

(Continued on Page 21)
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We’ve opened a  new f inancial  center  on W Wil l iam Cannon near  Mopac.   

Stop by and say “hello” to bankers who’l l  actually enjoy meeting you and 

providing the kind of personal service that’s all too rare these days. And while our 

coffee’s pretty good, we think you’ll be even more impressed with our banking.

4 3 0 1  W  W I L L I A M  C A N N O N  D R        frostbank.com/switch

I miss that?” But then I move on and give 
myself a little pep talk. It’s like you’re a rose 
bush and then you prune yourself -- you 
give yourself a little nip here and there. But 
after the pruning, the rose bush is beautiful. 
It’s healthy!
Q. Tell me how you got to be so interested 
in Studying Geography.

My mom is a teacher, and we started 
thinking about creating lesson plans for 
Geography just for fun. 
Q. What keeps you inspired to keep going?

My mom and dad. Both of them coach 
me and help me practice all the time. My 
mom has worked SO hard to coach me 
and brought me so far, and that keeps me 
motivated. Also, a little stress fuels the 
passion for me to want to know something, 
to be good at something. It’s like a big circle.

Q. How do you discipline yourself to 
keep studying when you are busy, tired, 
or feeling burned out?

I sit down and say to myself, “I HAVE 
to study.” Facebook, go away. Even if only 
1% of me wants to study, I do it. Why do 
you walk your dog? You just do it because it 
needs to be done. It makes you and the dog 
feel better. Instead of instant gratification, 
real passion takes work. But, you feel great! 
Q. What makes studying Geography fun?

Geography is a competitive hobby, a 
hobby you take to the next level. Learning 
is fun! It’s the greatest thing ever. You feel 
good when you know stuff. The more you 
know, the more you can direct your future 
because you know how to get there. You 
have the world in your mind because it’s 
so big! You can envision it, think about it 

in your head. Geography is like a bunch of 
different notes coming together to make a 
chord. It encompasses everything - history, 
science, culture, even math. When I learn 
about something going on in the world, like 
what’s happening in Uganda for example, 
with rebel leaders taking children as slaves 
and for soldiers, it makes me pull up a map 
in my head. 
Q. Do you have any tips for remembering 
facts?

You need to come up with a system. You 
can play games where you associate things in 
your mind. For example, I think of Germany 
as just sitting on Austria, and Austria is just 
being smooshed. That’s how I remember their 
positions on the map. When I have a hard 
time remembering where countries are on a 
map, I also make up acronyms (words formed 

Gorzycki Middle School News- (Continued from Page 20)

(Continued on Page 22)
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(Continued on Page 24)

counseling for today

Helping Individuals, couples & families
to find the life they have not yet imagined.

Is your relationship strained?  Do you have a troubled teen?
Are you or a loved one struggling with stress and or depression?  My Moment My Life

Elaine S. Brown, J.D., M.A. LPC-Intern

Frank Cohn, LPC-Supervisor
2525 Wallingwood Dr., Bldg. 1, Suite 231
Tel. 512-306-0305 | E: emsbrown1@gmail.com

www.mymomentmylife.com

Gorzycki Middle School News- (Continued from Page 21)

from the intial letters of other words) - like 
No Silver Forks in Russia to remember the 
positions of Norway, Sweden, Finland and 
Iceland. I also think of shapes. [Sees a book 
on Cambodia.] Oooh! Cambodia! Cambodia 
is shaped like an oval, only rougher.
Q. Why do you think it’s so important for 
students to learn Geography?

So that you know where you are in the 
world at any time - in this big blue ball of 
ours - the world. When you go somewhere, 
it’s an adventure. Like exploring the piney 
woods. It might be hot and humid, there 
might be mosquitoes, but the smell of the 
pine trees is refreshing and there’s beauty 
there. Life is beautiful.
Q. Why is it important to challenge 
yourself to do your best?

Because if you don’t, you will never know 
what you could have done. Take a chance, 
take a risk, but take the right risks. Gorzycki 
(Go Risky) culture is not so much about 
going risky, it’s about taking the right risks.
Q. How can we make the world a better 
place by knowing Geography?

If you are culturally sensitive, you can 
help other countries. Take Egypt. They are 
suppressing women and Coptic Christians. If 
you know about a country’s history, culture, 
conditions, you can help over there. But 
sometimes, you may have to offend someone 
to let them know they are doing something 
that needs to be changed. In America, we 
have a big safety net where we donate to help 

people who are starving. Even our pets - you 
can donate to ASPCA to help them. Our pets 
may have more to eat than people in other 
countries who are starving! 
Q. Where would you most like to travel?

Out of the country, I think starting with 
Canada. They are our neighbors. They 
influence our culture, but here in Texas, we 
don’t notice them much. There are so many 
provinces to explore! Also, Israel, because 
I think they are strong, their economy is 
booming, and they set good policies.
Q. Tell me a geography fact that is 
interesting to you.

That New York’s state flower is the rose. 
You give roses to people you love, but in New 
York people don’t know each other that well. 
I think New York is beautiful, even though I 
haven’t been there, and people are beautiful.
Q. What would you want to say to the 
students at Gorzycki?

Wake up and learn! You won’t have to 
regret not taking a chance, not taking the 
right risks. If you don’t, you will never know 
what you could have done! You can help 
make America great again.

3/27/12
After Anna reviewed her original interview 

comments, she refined her ideas and polished her 
remarks. Here are her thoughts upon reflection 
Q. How does it feel to advance to state 
level competition?

Like you’re climbing a mountain. You’re at 

a cliff, a point of no return as you look down 
and see your progress and that it’s a long way 
down. You look up and see that the top is 
getting closer, but is still in the clouds. You 
have to get over the cliff and continue up the 
mountain, or fall back to where you started 
along with injuries you will sustain.
Q. What kinds of things do you say to 
yourself to stay calm and grounded during 
a competition?

I don’t really  say things  to myself. I feel 
scared all the time, but once I’m working, 
all my nerves go away. Then all that’s left is 
just the world. When I’m asked a question, I 
automatically see the place that the question 
is asking about in my mind. Getting the 
answer is just as easy as picking your favorite 
cereal from the grocery aisle.
Q. How do you find the right answers?

By being prepared. You just sort of lose 
yourself when studying. The atlas is out all 
the time at my house, and I›m GLUED to 
it. I also use websites to quiz my knowledge 
of political boundaries  and capitols. Logic 
also comes into play when you’re asked a 
question. By using logic and my knowledge, 
correct answers just make sense to me.
Q. What happens when you miss a question?

I’ve missed bunches of questions.  No one 
aces everything, unless you’re a robot!  I beat 
up myself a little, thinking something like 
“That’s the worst mistake EVER, how could 
I miss that?” But then I move on. It’s like 
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5900 W. Slaughter Lane D525   |   Office Hrs Mon - Fri 12 - 6PM   |   www.clavierwerke.com

Schedule a Lesson this Semester and 
Receive the Trial for Free!

Looking for a New Activity?
We’ve got just the thing!
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• Saturday appointments available.
• We love to see kids!  
• We offer same day crowns
   with CEREC technology.
• We offer Teeth Straightening Options.
• We accept most insurance plans.

Office Hours:
Monday 9am-6pm
Tuesday Closed
Wednesday 9am-6pm
Thursday 9am -6pm
Friday 9am-2pm
Saturday 9am-2pm

5700 W. Slaughter Ln.
Suite 200

(Next to Chase Bank)

Located Close to
You and With

Convenient Hours!

* No cash value. If insurance covers new patient visit, 
$50 gift may be applied to other dental treatment at 
Southwest Smiles.

** After new patient visit of exam, x-rays and cleaning. 
Redeemable in absence of gum disease and cavities. No 
cash value. 

$50 OFF
ANY DENTAL TREATMENT* or FREE TAKE HOME

WHITENING KIT**

NEW PATIENT GIFT

Lakshmi S. Chittajallu, DDS

Family Oriented State-of-the-Art Dentistry

Call 512-637-7333
today for an appointment

www.CircleCSmiles.com

**Limit one per family.

you’re a rose bush and then you prune yourself -- you give yourself 
a little nip here and there. But after the pruning, the rose bush is 
beautiful and healthy.
Q. Tell me how you got to be so interested in Studying Geography.

My mom is a teacher, and we started thinking about creating lesson 
plans for Geography just for fun. She’s always wanted to teach World 
Cultures for sixth grade and knows so much!
Q. What keeps you inspired to keep going?

My Mom and Dad. Both of them coach me and help me practice 
all the time. My mom has worked SO hard to coach me and brought 
me so far, and that keeps me motivated. The farther you get, the 
farther you want to go. 
Q. How do you discipline yourself to keep studying when you 
are busy, tired, or feeling burned out?

I sit down and say to myself, “I HAVE to study.” Even if only 1% 
of me knows I have to study but doesn’t want to, I do it. Why do you 
walk your dog? You just do it because it needs to be done. It makes 
you and the dog feel better.  Instead of instant gratification and minor 
rewards, real work creates a passion and a better more filling happiness.
Q. What makes studying Geography fun?

Geography is a competitive hobby, a hobby you take to the next 
level. Learning is fun! It’s the greatest thing ever.  You feel good when 
you know stuff. The more you know, the more you can direct your 
future because you know how to get there.  You have the world in your 
mind because it’s so big! You can envision it, think about it in your 
head. Geography is like a bunch of different notes coming together 
to make a chord. It encompasses everything - history, science, culture, 
even math. When I learn about something going on in the world and 
I know about that place, it makes me make more connections in my 
brain, making me quicker to learn and remember things.
Q. Do you have any tips for remembering facts?

You need to come up with a system. You can play games where 
you associate things in your mind. For example, I think of Germany 
as just sitting on Austria, and Austria is just being smooshed. That’s 
how I remember their positions on the map. When I have a hard time 
remembering where countries are on a map, I also make up acronyms 
(words formed from the intial letters of other words) - like No Silver 
Forks in Russia to remember the positions of Norway, Sweden, Finland 
and Iceland. I also think of shapes. [Sees a book on Cambodia.] Oooh! 
Cambodia! Cambodia is shaped like a lumpy oval, only rougher.
Q. Why do you think it›s so important for students to learn 
Geography?

So that you know where you are in the world at any time - in this 
big blue ball of ours - the world. When you go somewhere, it’s an 
adventure. You may never leave the city you’re born in, but there’s a 
whole entire other place under your feet, how could you not want 
to learn about it?

Gorzycki Middle School News- (Continued from Page 22)

(Continued on Page 25)
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Q. Why is it important to challenge yourself to do your best?
Because if you don’t, you will never know what you could have 

done. If you aren’t challenged then you get sloppy and lazy, you 
generally go down hill. If you strive for better every day you can 
only get better and better.
Q. How can we make the world a better place by knowing 
Geography?

If you know geography, you also know the cultures of different 
places. If you know the world’s cultures you’re less likely to offend 
people not from where you live, and it also makes you a better 
business person. If you were to open as store in Iceland, geography 
helps you know that the South-Eastern part of the island is mostly 
uninhabited, therefore a bad place for a store.
Q. Where would you most like to travel?

I would love to go to Israel. The people are strong, the Economy 
is strong, and the geography is beautiful. 
Q. Tell me a geography fact that is interesting to you.

That New York’s state flower is the rose. The stereo-type New 
Yorker doesn’t care very much about others, but the rose, a flower that 
symbolizes love and caring stands for this state.

Gorzycki Middle School News- (Continued from Page 24)

Anna holds a symbol of 
this big blue world of ours” in her hands.

Q. What would you want to say to the students at Gorzycki?
Wake up and learn! You won’t have to regret not taking a chance, 

not taking the right risks. If you don’t, you will never know what you 
could have done! You can help make America great again.

512.288.9669 | www.swpedi.com

Kelly Jolet, M.D. | Vaishalee Patil, M.D. | Haydee Rimer, M.D.
Nick Wagner, M.D. | Christine Fyda, D.O.

Same Day Appointments Available
Close to Home Near Seton Southwest Hospital

“With you... every step of the way”

7900 FM 1826, Bldg.1 Suites 220 & 240

A S S O C I A T E S
Southwest Pediatric

JOIN A COMMUNITY  
NOT JUST A GYM

Southwest Family YMCA
6219 Oakclaire Dr. & Hwy. 290
AustinYMCA.org l 891-9622

Join the Y by May 31 
and SAVE $48

At the Y, we are your community. 
We have all you need for Child Care, 
Sports, Aquatics, Youth & Teen Programs,  
Family Events and more. YMCA member 
benefits include:

FREE Group Exercise Classes
FREE   Child Watch while exercising               

        Year-Round Youth Sports 
Year-Round Swimming 
FREE Active Older Adult programs
Priority Program Registration

l

l

l

l

l

PAY NO 

JOIN FEE
in May

l

YMCA of Austin May 2012 ad-Peel.indd   1 4/9/2012   11:57:10 AM
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Gorzycki News 

MAESTRO PETER BAY VISITS THE GORZYCKI CHAMBER ORCHESTRA CLASSROOM BEFORE UIL
Submitted by Mary Jo Wood

SOURCE: Freddie Mac Primary Mortgage Market Survey® of average yearly mortgage interest rates since 1972; 2012 average rate as of January, February and March. 
Interest rates subject to change. Not a commitment to lend. This content is for informational purposes only and may not be wholly or at all applicable to every situation 
or jurisdiction. We strongly urge you to consult your professional financial advisor prior to acting upon the information contained herein.

2600 Via Fortuna, Suite 330
auStin, texaS 78746
Branch nMLS 259823

DAN REAGAN, MBA

Mortgage Consultant

nMLS 208161

Direct: 512.782.0808

www.DanReagan.com

BETH THOMPSON

Mortgage Consultant 

nMLS 208669

Direct: 512.314.7337

www.BethThompson.net

Now could be the time to consider buying a new 
home or refinancing your existing mortgage. 

Contact Dan Reagan or Beth Thompson for the best service  
and personalized home-financing guidance.

Mortgage Interest Rates at All-Time Lows

1972 1993

2012
Jan., Feb. and Mar. Average Rate

1981

On Monday, April 2, Maestro Peter Bay, Music Director and 
Conductor of the Austin Symphony, visited Gorzycki’s Chamber 
Orchestra classroom to tweak their songs before the UIL competition 
that took place on Wednesday, April 3.  Chamber Orchestra went on 
to win Sweepstakes! Gorzycki’s Chamber Orchestra has attended and 
won sweepstakes at the UIL regional competition every year since it 
first opened its doors in 2009 (spring 2010, 2011, 2012). Gorzycki 
first sent its Concert Orchestra to UIL in spring 2011, and they also 
won sweepstakes every year they attended (2011 and 2012).

Although other schools won sweepstakes this year, Gorzycki and 
Kealing were the only two schools to win sweepstakes by earning 
straight ones from the judges for both chamber and concert orchestra.  
This is a particularly notable accomplishment for Gorzycki because the 
majority of its orchestra students first begin playing their instruments 
in the sixth grade. Under Mrs. Hagler’s direction, it’s unusual and 
impressive that Gorzycki has received such high ratings in such a short 
period of time. Maestro Bay lived up to his reputation - merry eyes, 
affable personality, kind, yet intensely focused and precise.  Gorzycki 
kids respect authority and adults in general, and you could hear a pin 
drop in the classroom as he cued them throughout their songs.

Here Maestro shares his “sure stick” with Mrs. Carolyn Hagler, 
Orchestra teacher at Gorzycki Middle School. (He is reputed to have 
a “sure stick” and plenty of command, and so does she.)

Maestro’s tip to the Chamber Orchestra students: “Listen to your 
Orchestra teacher!” (He said this repeatedly throughout the lesson.)
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Fabulous Working Ladies 
LUNCHEON

Submitted by Melinda McKenna

You are invited to “Fabulous Working Ladies of South Austin” 
Luncheon at Mandola’s in Arbor Trails (MoPac & William Cannon) 
on Thursday May 31st at 11:30. Please join us for laughter, sharing, 
having fun & giving back to the community we live in!   The cost 
is only $20.00 if you RSVP & pay online by the deadline which 
includes a Fabulous lunch. After the deadline the cost is $30.00 at 
the door Cash/Check/CC. For more information, please go to www.
FabulousWorkingLadies.com.

We also offer mini-trade show tables to display your business. Let 
me know when you RSVP if you would like to reserve a table. This 
is first come first serve and we only have 8 tables to offer. There is 
no additional cost for this, just prepay your luncheon, send me an 
email. We ask that you bring a door prize. You need to be fully set 
up no later than 11:15.We look forward to seeing you, meeting new 
members, learning all about you and getting our hugs in. See you soon 
Fab Ladies of Austin. If you have 
question, please feel free to contact 
Melinda McKenna at 288-8088 or 
Melinda@AustinReps.com.

Teachers are

✓ Experienced

✓ Trained

✓ Background   

    checked

“Lukas really 

responded to 

your methods 

of teaching!”

 - Circle C 
mom

Don’t 
worry about 

vactions.

Lessons never

“expire”!

in your home or the teacher’s studio

please contact:
blake@lessonupmusic.com — 512.222.3630

$2530 min:

$3745 min:

$4960 min:

learn and create 
music you love

(in-home has 
$5 travel fee)

WHY 5 FEET APART?
Most of our trucks are equipped with automatic arms that 

pick up the carts. If carts are set too close together or too 
close to other objects, our drivers have to get out of their 
trucks and move the carts so the automatic arm can pick up 
the cart without bumping into or knocking over anything.

Our crews can collect materials more safely and efficiently 
when your recycling cart, trash cart and yard trimmings are 
placed 5 feet apart from each other and from other objects 
like parked cars, mailboxes, etc. Thanks for helping us get in 
and out of your neighborhood quickly and safely!

WHAT IF I DON’T HAVE ROOM
TO SET MY CARTS OUT 5 FEET APART?

We understand that some areas won’t allow for this;
simply set out the carts as far apart as possible.

OTHER COLLECTION GUIDELINES

•	 Your trash cart, recycling cart and yard trimmings must 
be placed at the curb by 6:30 a.m. on your collection day.

•	 Do not put recycling or yard trimmings in plastic bags. 
Plastic bags cannot be recycled in Single Stream Recycling 
and connot be composted with yard trimmings.

•	 Help prevent litter by bagging your trash and allowing 
room for the cart lid to close.

•	 Extra bags of trashthat do not fit in your trash cart with 
the lid closed must be placed next to the trash cart and 
tagged with an Extra Trash Sticker, which can be purchased 
at most local grocery stores ($4 + tax). Extra bags without 
a sticker will be charged a per-bag fee of $8 + tax.

•	 Do not put carts in the path of the mail truck or on top 
of a water meter.

•	 Avoid placing your cart under power lines or low hanging 
tree branches.

•	 Always place the handle of the cart toward your house.

CITY OF AUSTIN
SOLID WASTE CART 

PLACEMENT GUIDELINES
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TEXAS HIGHWAYS PHOTO EXHIBIT
Monday, May 7 through Sunday, May 13

Celebrate National Wildflower Week at the McDermott 
Learning Center with a display of incredible wildflower 
photography. Extended hours—5:30 to 8:30 p.m. -- on Tuesday, 
May 8, and Thursday, May 10

GARDENS ON TOUR
Saturday, May 12, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Five exquisite public gardens plus the Wildflower Center for 
$25. Sign up at www.wildflower.org

MOLLIE STEVES ZACHRY TEXA
 ARBORETUM OPENING
Saturday, May 19, 1:30 p.m.

A superb collection of Texas trees, including the Hall of Texas 
Heroes, on 16 acres.

MEMORIAL DAY
Monday, May 28

Center is open. Sidewalk Sale at the Store

MAY EVENTS
at the Wildflower Center

How to Plan & Install
Home Drip Irrigation

Thursday, July 19, 2012, 10am-12pm
Travis County AgriLife Extension Office

1600 B Smith Rd., Austin TX 78721

Conserve water and reduce water stress to potted plants, 
landscaping or vegetable garden by using a drip irrigation system. 
Learn about the two most common drip systems available and how 
to utilize one or the other or combination of the systems. Discover 
how to test the water pressure to determine the length of the run. 
Gain knowledge by watching how the pieces are assembled.

Take away the knowledge necessary to 
create your own system. This seminar 
is free and open to the public. It is 
presented by the Travis County Master 
Gardeners, a volunteer arm of the Texas 
AgriLife Extension Service in Travis 
County. www.tcmastergardeners.org. 
For information, call (512) 854-9600.

W W W . M C L A N E F A M I L Y D E N T A L . C O M
5000 W. SLAUGHTER LN. • AUST IN, T X 78749

512.292.8002

COMPASSIONATE, CONSERVATIVE, COMPREHENSIVE
DENTAL CARE FOR THE WHOLE FAMILY

Preventative Care • Smile Makeovers • Cosmetic Service
Implant Crowns • Porcelain Veneers • Periodontal Treatment
Crowns & Bridges • Tooth-Colored Fillings • Oral Sedation

Nitrous Oxide • Tooth Whitening

$49 CHILD'S VISIT

M
oP

ac

William Cannon

Slaughter Ln.

KEEP YOUR
KIDS

SMILING!

Inlcudes Examination and Cleaning
Plus X-rays and Fluoride as Needed

(For patients 12 years and younger)

Celebrating One Year of Serving Our Friends & Neighbors in Southwest Austin.

Date: 
Time: 
Location: 

We can help.

Find your retirement reality at our free seminar Retirement Has 
Changed. What’s Your Next Move?

Together, we’ll explore:
 ❚

How to set realistic goals for retirement spending ❚

How to determine if you’re on track to reach your goals ❚

What to do if you’re not where you’d like to be ❚

RETIRE YOUR WAY!
When you “retire,” will you volunteer?  
Work part time? Go back to school?
 

Tuesday, May 15, 2012

6:30 - 7:30 PM

Edward Jones office at address below

RSVP: Call Chris at 512-301-2097

Refreshments will be served.

Call today to reserve space for yourself and a guest at this free
education seminar.

www.edwardjones.com Member SIPC

Jim Deis
Financial Advisor
.

5700 W Slaughter Ln Suite 320
Austin, TX 78749
512-301-2097
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ADOPTION COALITION OF 
TEXAS

SEPTEMBER 2001

Brandon will make you smile 
when you first meet him! He is such 
a sweet, funny, outgoing child. He 
is eager to participate in all activities 
from arts & crafts to playing sports. 
He thrives when receiving lots of 
attention and enjoys hugs. He is 
so excited to have a forever family. 
Brandon needs an active family 
that will provide him structure and 
lots of love. For more information 
on Brandon, please contact Stephanie Berka at the Adoption 
Coalition of Texas by email stephanieberka@adopttexas.org or 
by phone: 512-450-8750.

•	Heavy	Internet	marketing
•	Your	homes	own	website
•	Electronic	showing	feedback

Chris Poynor,	REALTOR®

Circle C Specialist, Resident.

512.794.6604
Chris@HotAustinRealEstate.com
www.HotAustinRealEstate.com

Let me, your Circle C Ranch Specialist and neighbor for 
over a decade, help you get the most for your home.

•	Circle	C	Open	House	Tour
•	Professionally	photographed
•	Staging	and	home	preparation	assistance

And More!

That makes it the perfect time to sell your home!

6900 Gaur

6110 Rickerhill

Under c
ontract in

 just 3
 days!

On the G
reen

belt!

“I cannot recommend Chris enough.  She will 
treat you like family!”  B. Joubert

“The best service and support possible.  You 
can’t get it better than this.”  Ken Clarke

“Chris is without a doubt the most organized, 
professional, attentive, detail oriented, 

amicable, marketing extrordinaire agent I 
have ever come across. She will always be my 

first choice in any real estate transaction.”  
Leo Maya

“Chris is the face of  real estate today-
extremely knowledgeable and detail oriented 
with the ability to listen to and understand 

our wants and needs.”  Aaron & Stacie Feen

FEATURED 
LISTINGS

Circle C Ranch is super HOT right now 
and inventory is very low!
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



































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RREEGGIISSTTRRAATTIIOONN  FFEEEESS  
Early Bird Fee:  March 22 – April 19
$100 per player
 

Tournament Fee:  April 19 – Tournament
$125 per player 
 

All Current Bowie Football Players:  $90 anytime 

SPECIAL THANKS TO 
OUR SPONSORS 

 

Presenting Sponsor 
RealtyAustin 

 

Platinum Sponsor 
Shirley & Donald Abrams 

 

Hole-In-One Sponsor 
Capital Chevrolet 

 

Coaches Team Sponsor 
AMM Collision Center 

 

Hole Sponsors 
Capital Chevrolet 

Henna Chevrolet & Central Texas 
Chevy Dealers 

Ellis & Salazar Garage & Body Shop 
 
 

Advertisement Sponsor 
 
 
 

Add Your Name To This List 
 

www.bowiefootball.org/golf.htm

For the 9th Annual Bowie Football Coach 
Wade Pittsford Memorial Golf Classic 

 

Presented By 
 

 
  

SSaattuurrddaayy,,  MMaayy  1199,,  22001122
OOnniioonn  CCrreeeekk  CClluubb 

2510 Onion Creek Parkway, Austin, TX 
 

Benefitting Bowie Football Program and the 
Coach Wade Pittsford Scholarship Fund 

Building Champions for Life 

Golf and/or Sponsorship Registration Forms: 
 www.bowiefootball.org/golf.htm 

Golf Registration Deadline:
May 11, 2012
Questions: Contact Golf Chair 
Durell Hoskins
Cell: 512/507-6480
durellh@gmail.com

 

AAttttiirree  ffoorr  PPrriivvaattee  CClluubb::   
 

● NO blue jeans or denim of any kind on the course as well as  
    jogging/workout clothes, halter tops, tee shirts, short shorts, or bathing suits.   
● Golf shirts must have collars and sleeves and tucked in at all times.  
● Slacks or proper length Bermuda shorts (one fist above the knee) are acceptable.   
● Onion Creek Club is a Non-Metal Spike facility; however, tennis shoes are permitted. 
    Players must replace metal spikes prior to arrival or use courses replacement services.   

              Many young men have received  
          Scholarships in Wade’s memory.  Coach                        
       Wade’s legacy is still touching the lives of 
     Bowie Students and Student Athletes!  Your 
       support is appreciated to build a stronger      
                community through the support of our                        
                            young athletes and scholars!                                     

                                  EEVVEENNTT  PPRROOGGRRAAMM 
 

                    Registration:  12:30 pm      Shot Gun Start:  1:30 pm                     
                    Awards Dinner: 7:00 pm   ~  Sponsored By
                    Serrano’s Mexican Restaurant  
    We have some Great Prizes lined-up: 

Team Prizes: To include rounds of golf at
 Barton Creek Fazio,
 Barton Creek Crenshaw, and 
 Onion Creek Club

Lucky Dawg Team Prize: One 
lucky team will win a special prize 
to be drawn from all teams 
entered.  This year's prize is a 
Taylor-Made Stand-Up Bag for 
each member of the drawn team.

Hole-in-One Prize:  
           2012 Chevy Camaro  
                   (color & model – TBD)

 

Prizes ~ More To Come:  
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News You Can Use

SCALE INSECTS

Scale insects are divided into soft scales 
and hard (armored) scale. Scales secrete a 
waxy covering over their body for protection. 
Scales vary greatly in size, shape and color.

Some scale insects lay eggs while others 
produce live young. Hard scales reach 
maturity in a couple of months while it takes 
soft scales a year to reach maturity. When 
scale insects emerge from the egg, they move 
around on the plant, find a place to settle 
down and begin to feed and secrete wax to 
cover the body. After they choose their spot, 
the insects typically do not move for the rest 
of their life. Scale insects cause damage to 
plants by sucking plant juices and causing 
yellowing, leaf drop or sometime killing 
sections of the plant.

Depending on the type of scale, they may 
be found on foliage, stems or even roots of 
the plant. They are honeydew producers. 
Honeydew is a sticky substance secreted by 
scales and related insects. Honeydew can 
allow growth of a black fungus called sooty 
mold that can further stress your plant.

TIPS FOR MANAGING
SCALE INSECTS:

•	 Prune sections that contain scales from 
the plant and discard in sealed bags.

•	 Try spraying the plant with a high 
pressure water spray to knock the insects 
from the plant.

•	 Try treating the plant with insecticidal 
soap or horticultural oil.

For more information or help with 
identification, contact Wizzie Brown, 
Texas AgriLife Extension Service Program 
Specialist at 512.854.9600. Check out my 
blog at www.urban-ipm.blogspot.com

The information given herein is for educational 
purposes only. Reference to commercial products or 
trade names is made with the understanding that no 
discrimination is intended and no endorsement by 
Texas AgriLife Extension Service or the Texas AgriLife 
Research is implied. Extension programs serve people 
of all ages regardless of socioeconomic level, race, color, 
sex, religion, disability, or national origin.

Braces from start to finish in about 6 months?
Ask us how!

Services provided by Tuan Pham DDS, a general dentist. 
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Divorce & Family Law representation, in traditional 
litigation or collaborative process, based on the 

client’s needs. 

Full Serve Estate Planning Law Firm, including 
preparation of wills, trusts, medical directives, 

probate, guardianship, and special needs planning.

LEgaL SmartS
For WomEn
You have children, a home, bank accounts, brokerage accounts, 
life insurance, and retirement accounts.  

Shouldn’t you understand your legal rights in your assets and have 
a plan in the event of divorce, disability or death? 

Learn practical and smart solutions from Estate Planning Attorney, 
Julia Nickerson, and Family Lawyer, Jodi Lazar, that will help you 
be prepared and give you piece of mind.

register:
(512) 461-1383 or
julianickerson.com/event

2012 Dates 

January 26

March 22

May 24

September 27

October 25

JoDi Lazar
LazarLaW.com

512.477.1600

in Westlake
JuLia nickErSon
julianickerson.com

512.461.1383

Located in
Davenport Village

Complimentary seminar 
brought to you by:

nickerson Law group 
& Lazar Law

A Focus on Physical Activity - Pathway to Improved Health
By Concentra Urgent Care

Being physically active is one of the most important steps you can 
take to maintain or improve your health. When combined with eating 
a healthy diet, regular exercise can substantially reduce your risk of 
chronic disease, prevent weight gain, and improve your overall level 
of physical and emotional fitness.

HOW MUCH PHYSICAL ACTIVITY DO I NEED?
The U.S. Department of Health & Human Services (HHS) has 

recently published several recommendations related to exercise:
Any physical activity is better than no physical activity

•	 Includes people with disabilities
•	 Far outweighs the possibility of risk of injury or illness

Most health benefits occur with at least 150 minutes a week
•	 Both aerobic (endurance) and muscle-strengthening (resistance) 

are beneficial
For most people, additional benefits occur when

•	 You increase the intensity of your physical activity
•	 You increase the frequency of your physical activity
•	 You increase the duration of your physical activity

SHOULD OLDER ADULTS EXERCISE, TOO?
The same HHS guidelines apply, but older adults need to make 

sure that their fitness level and any chronic conditions allow them 
to safely perform physical activity. For example, if an older adult is 
at risk of falling, he should do exercises that maintain or improve 
his balance.
WHAT IF I HAVE A CHRONIC MEDICAL CONDITION?

If you have a chronic medical condition, you should be under 
the care of a health care provider. It is important to consult 
your physician about the type and amount of physical activity 
appropriate for you.

HOW DO I GET STARTED?
The health benefits of physical activity far outweigh the risks 

and some activity is better than none. Persons who have not been 
diagnosed with a chronic condition (such as diabetes, heart disease, 
or osteoarthritis) and do not have symptoms (e.g., chest pain or 
pressure, dizziness, or joint pain) do not need to consult with a health 
care provider prior to starting an exercise program.

For more information on total fitness programs in general, you can 
contact your health care provider, your Concentra health specialist, or 
visit the National Safety Council’s Web site at: http://www.nsc.org/

resources/Factsheets/hl/fitness.aspx.
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Business Section
BUSINESS CLASSIFIED

SPRING CLEANING N & S DOMESTICS – Adult care, 
Nannies, Housekeepers. 512-698-6178. www.nsdomestics.com
SEWING IMPAIRED? EXPERIENCED SEAMSTRESS 
& FORMER FABRIC STORE OWNER: Located in Circle 
C offering alterations, hemming, mending, and uniform patches, as 
well as wardrobe consultations. Providing fitting and consultations 
on formal wear for all occasions including proms and weddings. 
Do quilt repair and have associates for home dec projects. Call 
LIZ: 301-6966

TWO BROTHERS LAWN CARE for all your lawn needs from 
aeration, leaf clean ups, mulch, mowing, fertilizer, and sprinkler 
systems. Prices starting from $30 weekly. “We work all day so you 
can play!” 512-944-4833

CLEANING SERVICE- Free estimates.Weekly or bi- 
monthly.Regular service,one time cleans or move ins/out.No 
subcontracting. Excellent references. Call Marianne at 653-5955  
/ maryspicandspan@yahoo.com

LISTED HOME PRESCHOOL has 1-2 FT or PT openings! 
Flex days/hrs. Ages 6wks-12yrs. Days, (my home.. small group, no 
daycare germs) evenings, weekends, overnights available .(your home 
or mine) CPR/First aid certified. Drop ins accepted occasionally. 
25 years experience. 743-0224

NEED A WILL? Protect your family with a custom will package 
prepared by a Texas licensed attorney and Circle C resident. $450 
for basic will package includes the following for both spouses: 
Will (including declaration of guardian for children), Directive 
to Physicians, Medical Power of Attorney & Durable Power of 
Attorney. Call Aimee at 512-750-2370 or email agordon1110@
yahoo.com.

WASH & FOLD SPECIAL! .89/lb (10 lb minimum) at either 
Brodie or Oak Hill through June 30, 2012. Bring this newsletter 
with your incoming order to redeem this special. Sign up for 
coupons at WashDayLaundry.com.

ALTERATION SPECIALIST: Former Tailor with more than 40 
years experience. Men’s, Women’s, and Children’s Clothing. Formal 
Clothing, Bridal, and Uniforms are a specialty. Fast Quality Service. 
Conveniently located in Park Place in Circle C. Eloise Cabrera 
(Beckett and Slaughter area), Phone: 512-394-1141.

Classified Ads
Personal classifieds (one time sell items, such as a used bike...) 
run at no charge to Circle C Ranch residents, limit 30 words, 
please e-mail to info@circlecranch.info.
Business classifieds (offering a service or product line for 
profit) are $65, limit 40 words, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales 
Office at 512-263-9181 or advertising@PEELinc.com.

NOT AVAILABLE
ONLINE
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VISIT US 
ONLINE

CHECK POOLS/HOTTUBS 
1ST FOR MISSING CHILDREN

CONSTANT VISUAL
SUPERVISION

MULTIPLE BARRIERS ON
ALL POOLS & HOTTUBS

LEARN CPR
KEEP BACKYARDS &
BATHROOMS SAFE

LEARN TO SWIM WEAR LIFE
JACKETS

LAYERS OF PROTECTION

2012

May
Colin’s Hope Upcoming Events Calendar
May-June: Water Safety Walk - Packet Stuffing and Distribution

June 14:
June 16:

World’s Largest Swim Lesson at Schlitterbahn
Colin’s Hope Got2Swim the Pure Austin Quarry

July 21: UltiFit Challenge #2 at Reveille Peak Ranch
August 30: Colin’s Hope Got2Swim Lake Austin

September 16: Colin’s Hope Kids Triathlon

Volunteer
Signup - Register

COLINSHOPE.ORG
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News You Can Use

Bob McKenna • Melinda McKenna • Terri Savage • Tara West • Les Sherman

YOU DESERVE THE BEST.

www.AUSTINREPS.com
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